
 

 

 
 

 

TO:   All State Agencies  

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Wednesday, March 29, 2023 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Huntsville Police Department Officer Garrett Crumby 
 
I am directing flags to be lowered to half-staff on Monday, April 3 to honor Huntsville Police 
Department Officer Garrett Crumby, who was tragically killed in the line of duty on March 28, 
2023. 

On behalf of the state of Alabama, I express my deepest sympathies to his family, friends and 
fellow law enforcement professionals. I am forever grateful for Officer Crumby’s dedication in 
keeping our communities safe and serving the people of Alabama. Additionally, I call upon all 
Alabamians to uplift Officer Albert Morin in prayer as he recovers from injuries sustained during 
this tragic event. We stand with the men and women who sacrifice everything to protect our 
communities.     

The flags are to fly at half-staff on the day of Officer Crumby’s interment on Monday, April 3, 
2023 and remain lowered until sunset that day.  
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